
Board Review Month of January 2012 

01/09/2012 

Colorado City High School 

 Enrollment staying steady  

 Boys Basketball and Girls Basketball in full swing for district play 

 Held our benchmarks for math and science on the 5th and 6th (grades 9-11), 

Senior’s were required to do all of their Applied Texas Entry Applications, 

preregister for ACT, SAT test, worked on scholarship forms. 

 January 4th workshop over “Eduphoria” was well received by the teachers . 

 Staff Development day at the high school on January 16th will be dealing 

with “the Fundamental Five” lesson planning material. 

 Mitchell County Stock Show scheduled for 12th-14th. Early out on the 13th. 

 On the 23rd we will be conducting the FASFA REGISTRATION materials 


